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Comments: Dear Madam/Sir,

I wholeheartedly support this Withdrawal. The Black Hills are sacred ground with execeptional beauty and
historical importance. Also | am not a Native American | have travelled to this mystical place and sense the deep
connection of the Lakota People to this lands.

| have seen many natural treasures being desecrated by us humans all over the world. Please prevent this from
ever happending here in the Pactola Reservoir. Instead let us make sure this wonderful place can be shared and
enjoyed by future generations.

Please expedite the Withdrawal proposal to the Secretary of the Department of Interior

Thank you and kind regards
Ralf Ostertag



